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25th October 2019 

 
Residential Camp survey: 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have reviewed the responses and the majority of parents are generally in agreement with the  
proposals we shared:  
 
 

 Y6 children’s camp will continue in the same format– although we will look at alternative 

provision / opportunities, keeping the cost of this in mind. 

 

 Y4 children will no longer have a residential trip. We would like them to experience some 

physical challenges similar to those at the camp – but much more local. These would be made 

up of some different experiences. It may involve a ‘camping’ night at school. The reduced cost 

of this would mean there was still scope for another trip or event in school in the year.  

Alternatively they could have the option of different trips/ events across the year that are linked 
directly to their learning. 
  

 Y2 children would have a range of trips across the year that would be directly linked to their 

themes. This would spread the cost (it may even be a little cheaper), give a range of 

experiences that they can still be excited about and also improve the links to their learning. 

 
We will therefore be continuing with these proposals. The immediate focus will be on planning the 
experience for Y4 children and sharing that with Y4 parents asap.  
 
Many thanks for your time and views.  
 
 
Best wishes 

 
 
 

David Forrester 


